
 Remembering Rob Morgan


It is with great sadness that I report the death of long time MGA club member Rob Morgan 
from Stoughton, MA. He is survived by is wife, Ellen. Don Tremblay, Dan O’Malley, and I visited 
Rob and Ellen in April to take a look at his MGA as he was interested in selling it. It has not 
been started in a while, so, we tinkered with it and got it running. This was the last time we saw 
Rob. His health has not been great for some time, but he was in good spirits and it looked like 
he would be around for a long time to come. I was sorry to get the call from Ellen that he had 
passed away. He loved driving the MGA and talked about trips to Cape Cod and up to Maine 
(even in the winter!) He said his car was “Made to GO, not for show!” He ended up selling it to 
a fellow on Cape Cod who was interested in buying an A. Many of you may remember seeing 
him at some of the MGA club summer picnics or some of the White Mountain GTs. Rob will be 
missed! Rest in Peace Rob!


With Sympathy,

Jack Horner

President, Bay State MGA Club




Don looking over Rob’s MGA



